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Santa Greets Pets and Their Families While Raising Funds for Kane County Animal 

Control 

 

Kane County Animal Control would like to thank Santa for taking time away from the North 

Pole to help raise more than $200 in donations at the pet and family photo with Santa day at Two 

Bostons in Geneva on December 7. More than 40 families brought their dogs, cats and even a 

snake to pose with The Jolly Old Elf. The donations will help homeless pets that don’t have 

families with which to share this holiday season. 

 

“It was absolutely amazing,” said Brett Youngsteadt, Administrator for Kane County Animal 

Control. “Two Bostons did an amazing job hosting and we are very thankful for the partnership 

we have with them. We had an amazing turn out and the community was very generous to donate 

to us as well.” 

Special thanks goes to Santa’s helpers John Lloyd and Brooklyn Youngsteadt, and photographer 

Lorena Page of Lorena Photography. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

For more information about Kane County Animal Control, visit KaneCountyPets.com 
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